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Weekly Update for January 29, 2024 

Good evening Parents and Guardians,  

The month of February is approaching. In schools, there are many things that happen. Term 1 

Report Cards will be sent home. Our grade 8 students will connect with secondary schools 

about their course selection for Grade 9 and prepare to submit their choices. Kindergarten 

Registration for 2024-25 will open. We have Family Day Weekend too. We will continue to 

provide details and information about upcoming events. We are updating our website and will 

be posting our weekly updates in the Newsletter section.  

Be You. Be Excellent: On January 17th, HWDSB launched a new Multi-Year Strategic Plan and 

Board Improvement Plan. You can read more about the plan, 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/blog/hwdsb-launches-new-multi-year-strategic-plan-and-board-

improvement-plan/.  

“CHALK it Up” Award: Last week, we began to recognize our students with “CHALK it Up” 

Awards. Staff can recognize students for their care, efforts, kindness, learning, and leadership in 

our school. Students receive a certificate. We are very proud of our students.   

Welcome to Kindergarten/Entry to School: Last week, HWDSB hosted a virtual information 

night for families of HWDSB children entering Kindergarten may require Special Education 

services. Contact information is included, SS-Entry-To-School-Info-Night-Poster-FINAL.png 

(1593×2048) (hwdsb.on.ca).  

Upcoming Dates: 

February 2- Grade 8 Trip to BCSS 

February 5- Kindergarten Registration Begins  

February 6- School Council Meeting- 6 pm Library 

February 16- Grade 8 Graduation Photos and Photo Re-take day; Term 1 Report Cards sent 

home 

February 19- Family Day (No School) 

Have a good weekend, 
Mr. Patton  Mr. Zadvorny  
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